Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

30-Jun-17

Dear Parents / Carers

Year 6 Leaver's Service

I would like to remind you that our leaver's service is on <u>Friday 21st July at 9.15am</u>. This is an opportunity to celebrate our Year 6's before they leave for secondary school. Don't forget your tissues!

I would like to invite you to the school at 3.10pm to see, what has become, our traditional Year 6 send off. Key Stage 2 children form a guard of honour and the Year 6's leave, for the last time, from the main door, ringing a bell as they go!

An emotional farewell.

Yours sincerely

Lyone

Mrs J North Headteacher